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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that the City Council award a contract for the Re-Paint City Hall Decorative Tube Steel
project to the lowest responsive/responsible bidder, Harbor Coating and Restoration, for the bid amount of
$86,500; approve an additional 10% contingency in the amount of $8,650 for a total construction budget of
$95,150; approve the design of the project represented by the plans and specifications; and authorize the City
Manager to execute the contract.
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